
Continuing Education



NSPE-Ohio and our partner in professional education, the Engineers Foundation of Ohio, offer design professionals
numerous programs for CPD credit every year.  For more information, e-mail ospe@ohioengineer.com or call 614-223-
1144.






 






 








 







Speaking Opportunities








Becoming a speaker for NSPE-Ohio or EFO offers excellent exposure for you, your company and your work.  NSPE-Ohio
and EFO are always seeking new topics and speakers for the hundreds of PEs we host at conferences and seminars
every year.  Our goal is to provide fresh, timely, interesting, and useful education that will help Ohio PEs meet the state's
continuing education requirement and expand their prospects.  With attendances that swell annually, our conferences
have earned a reputation for quality educational content, and they consistently receive high praise from Ohio PEs. 
Proposals for technical topics, managerial topics and ethical topics are all welcome.  All proposals should be directly
relevant to engineering practice.  Experts in their fields should email efo@ohioengineer.com with their seminar topic and
credentials.  Most seminars are 60-90 minutes.  Limited opportunities for longer sessions may be available. 
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